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NEW VIDEO SHOWS GREENPEACE WRONG 
 
Greenpeace claims that their activist was thrown into the cold Southern Ocean by a taut 
harpoon line are shown to be false in new video released by the Institute of Cetacean 
Research (ICR) today. 
 
The version of the story by Texas Joe Constantine that the harpoon line fell onto their 
inflatable, became taut and threw him out of the boat has been placed on their website: 
http://tvyil.greenpeaceweb.org/default.asp?loadfilm=59&loadcat=10  
 
Texas Joe said: 
 

“The harpoon line came down onto our boat trapping us between the whale and 
the catcher. The line came tight at that point and threw me from the boat into the 
water. It was a few minutes before our boat was able to come around and pick 
me up out of the water.”  

 
The ICR has today placed video footage on its website that shows the line was slack on 
the Greenpeace inflatable for some time while Japanese crew members told the 
activists to throw off the line before something dangerous occurred. 
 
ICR Director General Dr. Hiroshi Hatanaka said, “Our crew were concerned about their 
safety and urged them to throw the line off their boat. This can be clearly seen by the 
video. They kept the line on their inflatable so long that eventually it became tight. The 
Greenpeace activists deliberately held onto the rope while they decided how to get the 
best PR from it.” 
 
Dr. Hatanaka said that when you view the edited Greenpeace video it appears the event 
happened in a matter of seconds, but there was plenty of time available to throw the 
rope off. “This slick manipulation misrepresented what happened, and Greenpeace must 
come out and admit their man had enough time to avoid being thrown into the sea.” 
 
He added that this was the second time edited Greenpeace footage had shown the 
organisation to make false claims. Greenpeace claims that the Japanese vessel the 
Nisshin Maru collided with the Arctic Sunrise have also proved false. 
 
The latest video footage can be seen at: http://www.icrwhale.org/eng-index.htm  
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For further information contact: 
Mr. Hideki MORONUKI, Far Seas Fisheries Division, Fisheries Agency,  
Ministry of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries, Tel: +81-3-3502-2443 
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